

BISHOP CHALLONER CATHOLIC COLLEGE

19 October 2022

Dear Parent/Carer.

Programme for International Student Assessment (PISA) 2022

I am writing to inform you that your child is one of 40 pupils from our school who have been randomly selected to participate in the Programme for International Student Assessment (PISA) on 8th November 2022

PISA is an international study that takes place every 3 years in over 80 countries, including England, gathering information on the mathematics, reading and science skills of 15-16-year-olds. Your child doesn't need to do anything to prepare for the study and it will not affect their results or progress in school. The results of the study are pseudonymised and no individual child, parent, guardian or school will be identified or identifiable in any reporting.

PISA 2022 is being delivered on behalf of the Department for Education by Pearson UK. The attached letter from Pearson contains details of the study, including the study's data protection arrangements and how the results are used to improve education. Further information is also available at www.pisa2022.uk.

To say thank you for taking part, your child will receive a certificate from the Department for Education. Their participation in this important international study is greatly appreciated. If you have any questions about the study, or would not like your child to take part, please get in touch with the PISA Support Team (www.pisa2022.uk/contact-us) before the study date.

Yours sincerely,

Dr J Coughlan

Principal







Institute Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham, B14 7EG

Tel: 0121 444 4161 • Fax: 0121 441 1552 www.bishopchalloner.org.uk

enquiry@bishopchalloner.bham.sch.uk



















